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September 20, 2017

Dear Parents and Guardians,

In an e�ort to maintain open communication I wanted to inform you of 
an event that occurred at school late Wednesday afternoon. A few 
students were taken by an ambulance after ingesting an unknown 
substance that they apparently got from another student.  As soon as 
we learned about the incident we contacted medical professionals and 
the students were taken to the hospital and checked out as a 
precaution. Fortunately as of this communication these students appear 
to be �ne. We also contacted law enforcement and they are 
investigating the incident.

Please be assured that the safety of our students and sta� is of utmost 
priority at Gar�eld School and we will be cooperating with law 
enforcement in the investigation. 

I would like to ask for your help in speaking with your child about not 
taking anything they are unfamiliar with. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Ms. Marsha Alexander
Principal


